
Highland Heights Public School 

Council Meeting 

January 16th, 2017 

By; Samantha Wilkie 

 

Present; (Principal) Dee Gannon, (Teacher Rep) Kathryn Wood, (Council Chair) Ruth Rusaw, (Treasurer) 

Rebecca Keeling, (Secretary) Samantha Wilkie, (Community Member) Judy Stanly-Hogan, (Members) 

Lorraine Brown, Tara LeBlanc, Angela Caban, Laurie Marshall, Tasha Clark 

 

Meeting at 6:29 

 

Motion to pass Novembers minutes made by Ruth, second by Laurie. 

 

Pro-grant - Cooking call with parents/kids to come up with different lunch/dinner ideas. 

 

Drum fit - more information for the next meeting. 

 

Community event in the spring - bounce castle outside with a bbq, face painting, with help with grade 

7/8’s in June, cake walk (bidding on different cakes/pies), silent auction, 50/50 between student council 

and the NICU - May 31st, rain date June 1st from 5:30 to 7 

Moving student council meeting to May 29th from June 5th at 6:30 for arrangements for the cake 

war/silent auction. 

Ask community members for flower/herb donation for the garden, have the students plan the 

flowers/herbs. 

Have games thought up by the next meeting for the community event. 

 

Other - chocolate fundraiser/Fresh inspirations - pre order chocolates/pre packaged - April 3rd - April 

18th, with a week for late orders - April 24th, orders be in by the end of May at the latest.  

 

Break dancing already booked for 2017, thoughts on for 2018 or 2019 

 



Photographer - rebook life-touch for next year, all in favour, ruth motion, tara second. 

 

Phone blast for a presentation on Relationships by Dr.Jean Clinton at Queen Mary Jan 26th, 7-8pm 

 

treasure report - playground is 9,053.51 

school council  $1,700 

 

teacher report - sports volleyball success, intermittent won every game, Heparin and Hensy 

school bus presentation, enjoyed by all classes 

jan 27th MADD assembly 7/8 

events - healthy cooking, classes enjoyed it 

thank you to the families for the food share donations 

free clothing swap, big success  

caring challenge for the NICU is over $500 

dec 21st winter solaces huge success,  

feb 15th is grad photo’s  

feb 21st brown cross country skiing for grade 7/8 

report cards feb 22nd 

new safe arrival number is getting good feed back 

 

 

principal report - 177 students  

2 new blind girls will be coming with help with a brail reader 

looking into swimming to go either the YMCA or the wellness centre 

Bell Lets Talk, Jan 25th, there will be an assembly and a school wide hike - weather permitting  

100 minutes is going well, with all classes  

 

Meeting closed at 7:49 


